Dear Mr. Braucher:

I am enclosing herewith the University's voucher for \$125.00 for the services of Mrs. Anne Livingston who conducted a most successful Recreation Training Institute at the University of Kansas last week. I am also enclosing a letter which I wrote Mrs. Livingston expressing our appreciation of her splendid efforts.

One hundred forty persons registered for the Training Institute, and an average of 125 attended each session.

We are tremendously pleased with the success of the Training Institute, and we are deeply grateful to the National Recreation Association for making it possible.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA: AH
Emo.